
 
Summary of TSA Council meeting held on 24th April 2013 
 
 

• Council welcomed Oliver Viney from Atlantic Geomatics as he had been co-opted at the 
AGM last week. 
 

• TSA’s AGM was held on 17th April 2013, at the National Railway Museum in York.  The 
afternoon session was devoted to BIM.  The feedback has been excellent. 
 

• TSA will be issuing a Press Release regarding the presentation of the President’s Award 
to Alison Watson of Class of Your Own. 
 

• A Member Satisfaction Questionnaire will be sent out in June. 
 
• A Building Surveys Seminar, incorporating BIM, will be run on 22nd May, Further details 

will be sent nearer the time. 
 

• Leica Geosystems have offered to run a GIS Seminar for members later in the year. 
 

• A UAV Seminar is planned for 12th June.  There will be a mini-Exhibition, full programme 
of presenters and some flight demonstrations.  Full details will be sent to members on 8th 
May. 
 

• The next Discussion Group will be held on 30th October at the Imperial War Museum at 
Duxford. 
 

• Drilline Products were approved as Supplier Members.  An Application for Associate 
Membership has been received from Terra Measurement Ltd. 
 

• The results of the Salary Survey and the latest QISS are now on the website. 
 

• TSA’s website has attracted an average of 25,000 visits a month so far during 2013.   
 

• Members will be encouraged to update their Profile pages.   
 
• The Job Opportunities page attracts nearly 3,000 visits every month – advertising a job 

Vacancy is FREE to members. 
 

• TSA’s group on Linkedin currently has well over 1,600 members and is open to non-
members. TSA also has over 600 followers on Twitter.  

 
• Improvements to TSA’s Student Bursary scheme will be made to benefit a wider range of 

survey-related disciplines and teaching establishments. 
 

• More Client Guides are at the final drafting stages. 
 

• The Business Plan is to be reviewed and updated. 
 
 


